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BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 

Dear Bulletin Secretary: 
 
Your assistance with publicizing the upcoming Unusual Opportunities Offering on September 
9, 2023, is truly appreciated. Please copy and paste the following announcements into your 
church bulletin on the dates indicated in the brackets. 
 
 

{Copy and paste the following announcement in your August 26 church bulletin}: 
 

Unusual Opportunities Offering — September 9: When crisis hits the 
Seventh-day Adventist Church, we need to be nimble and agile to respond 
rapidly. By so doing, we can turn a challenge into a new opportunity to 
increase the impact of God’s mission throughout the world. In two short 
weeks, we’ll be collecting the Unusual Opportunities Offering. Please 
mark your calendar and prepare to give generously. 

{Copy and paste the following announcement in your September 2 church bulletin}: 
 

Unusual Opportunities Offering 2022: Don’t forget to give generously 
next Sabbath, September 9, to the Unusual Opportunities Offering! 

{Copy and paste the following announcement in your September 9 church bulletin}: 
 

Today is Unusual Opportunities Offering Day! Unusual Opportunities 
require a rapid and generous response from God’s people. That’s why 
we’re asking you today to give generously to the Unusual Opportunities 
Offering appeal! 

 
 

You can find a range of resources to help you promote this offering at 
AdventistMission.org/mission-offerings. They include social media ads, posters, offering 
appeals, and bulletin inserts. 

Unusual Opportunities Offering: 
September 11 

 

https://am.adventistmission.org/mission-offerings

